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Game Day Watch Party  
Are you ready for some football?  We are!  

Come watch the Chicago Bears vs. Arizona Cardi-

nals on the Clubhouse Lounge big screen TV on 

Sunday, September 23rd.  Game time is 3:25 PM, 

the fun starts at 3:00 PM.  

This event is offered for members and their 

guests, aged 13 and older.   

Come join your neighbors for food, drink, and a 

great time as we cheer on the Bears to a win over 

the Cardinals!  

Please register NO LATER THAN Sunday,  

September 16th.  Payment is due at the time of 

registration.  

Admission Information:  

Member Adults & Member Teens:  

(Age 13 & Older)                  $5.00  

 

Adult & Teen Guests:  

(Age 13 & Older)                  $8.00  

Sunday, September 23rd  

  3:00 PM ñ7:00 PM  

Kidsõ Halloween PartyñSave the Date  
Save the date for our annual  

Kidsõ Halloween Party! 

Saturday, October 27th 

Noon ñ1:30 PM  

Game Timeñ3:25 PM 

Registration:  

September 1st ñ16th  
 

Payment is due at time of 

registration  

For more information about Anastasiaõs 

Bubble Show, visit:  

http://www.chicagobubble.com/  

Details regarding registration will be 

published in the October edition of 

The Neighborhood News . 

Anastasia Filippova will be bringing 

her amazing bubble show to the Club-

house Party Room for our enjoyment.  
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Additional pictures are posted on the Picture Gallery page 

on our website:  

villageiv.com/picture -gallery.html  

The rainy weather has posed challenges for the roofers who are 

working on our roofs!  

Two flat roofs are in the process of being replaced and one roof is 

being repaired.  

Weõre hoping for a few consecutive sunny days to complete these pro-

jects! 

We had a great time and a fabulous 

turnout for our last pool party of the 

season.  There were plenty of happy 

faces enjoying the summer festivities . . .  


